
Library Board is Recruiting New Members 
 
The Brentwood Library Board is seeking additional members who reflect the diversity of the 
community.   Applicants must be Brentwood residents. 
 
Duties include: 
 

• Joining as an advisory member and learn the business of the Board. 

• Attend five regular meetings per year.  In 2024, those are held in January, March, May, 
September and November.  See the Library website for specific dates. 

• Attend occasional meetings for budget planning, fundraising or other focus 
committees. 

• Study meeting documents which include, but are not limited to, the budget and 
financial status for the year, the Director’s Report, previous meeting minutes, and a 
Customer Service report which details programming and the library’s community 
outreach. 

• Review the policies used to govern the library.   

• Sign the Trustee Agreement at the time of appointment, and every subsequent year 
while serving as an advisory or voting trustee. 

 
Board Terms: 
Library Board members agree to serve a three-year term which can be extended upon the end 
of a term.  
  
Interested Applicants should:  
Complete the prospective board member application – a link is below this document on the 
website.  Please submit in-person, US mail or via email to:  brentwood@einetwork.net. Please 
put “Attention Brentwood Library Board of Directors” in the subject line.  
 

Thank you for your interest. 
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